
UAC,

I hope everyone had a safe and blessed holiday season !! We will have a general membership meeting
Tuesday January 19th at 6:30pm weather permitting. We follow the schools closing schedule if they close
we will also and the meeting will be rescheduled. We hope to meet every month with those in the Gallery
if possible we will try to have some Store meeting through an online program to help promote less contact
with in the membership.    

I've been keeping a secret from you !!! For anyone who does not know Chuck and I will be expecting our
first child in July 2021 !! We are very excited and can't wait to welcome our new addition. That being said
we will use our January meeting to set goals and get organized for 2021 !! My biggest goal is to have fun
and remember why we all joined the UAC !!  

The remodel is currently still on hold. 

Current Gallery Hours M-F 10-3 and some Sat 10-2. We are looking for volenteers to help at the store.
You do not have to sell in the Store to volunteer. Contact Pete or Barb for more information. 

I appreciate all of you for helping our club grow and serve the community.  If you ever

need anything please call (me) Stephanie at 724-880-9044   
     

Meetings held at     

President's Report

Welcome  Ca l l  to  o rde r  6 :30  pm

Read ing  and  approva l  o f  the  minutes    

T reasu re ' s /  Sto re  Repor t  -Pete  Pasqua  (Regu la r  Sto re  Meet ings  wi l l  cont inue  the

f i r s t  Tuesday  o f  each  month  o r  on l ine )

Commi t tee  Repor t  -  Je s s i ca  Lo tman

Located at 86 West Main Street, Uniontown PA 15401                   
Meeting Agenda

January 19th, 2021
"A place for art and Artists since 1927"



New Business:
Create a Live Sale Schedule for 2021 

WMBS Radio talk show chair and volunteers needed for 2021

2021 Events and Goal planning meeting 

Lottery Tree update 

If anyone is interested in teaching a class in 2021 please let us know. We will provide a class syllabus to be

completed prior to class approval.  

Volunteers are needed for the 2021 window displays please see Joe if interested /Thank you to everyone active in

the window displays for 2020

Solo Artist Exposition space available for 2021

LHVB Grant dates pushed back to Dec 2021 Pete and Stephanie Continue work on Grants 

Fundraiser ideas  still needed for 2021 see Jessica with information

Mural Projects coming in 2021 

Old Business:

Looking Forward:

October 2021 Meeting will be our Dues Meeting

Solo Artist Exhibition Spaces Available for 2021

Live Sales to continue if interested contact Pete 

Help needed for tentative Antique Appraisal Spring 2021

Window Display Artist needed see Joe 

WMBS Radio Chair/Volunteers needed

Reminders:

Listen for the UAC on WMBS each month. Volunteers needed 

First Tuesday of each month Store Meeting 5:30pm 

Please share all events on Facebook to help boost our internet presence.

Please take flyers for all events 

Check our website for all daily information www.uniontownartclub.org

Want to get involved call Stephanie at 724-880-9044, we want you!!! 



Elected Officers: 

President:  Stephanie McClain

Vice President:  Jessica Lotman

Treasurer:  Pete Pasqua

Recording Secretary:  Karen Zueger

Corresponding Secretary:  Carolyn Show

Elected Directors:

Angel Boyle

Barb Creighton 

MaryAnn Hovanic 

Joe Bortski 

BOARD OF

DIRECTORS
1  SETEMBER 2019   •  3 1  AUGUST 2021

THE UNIONTOWN ART CLUB

 

SALESALE
LIVE

GET ON THE LIST 
20% of all sales benefit the UAC 35% for non store members 

Thursday's at 6:30pm filmed at Gallery 86



 BABY MCCLAIN 
July 2021 


